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A second spirit shirt order will be submitted tomorrow. Anyone interested please send with
your child or contact the office tomorrow. Previous orders will arrive soon.

We will continue to collect money for Hurricane Relief victims. Please help us reach our goal of
$1000.00

The children also created some wonderful Fall decorations for our Loaves and Fishes Soup Kitchen. We
plan on doing this seasonally, hopefully to brighten the days of those less fortunate.

Our academic midterm is here. Wednesday, Sept. 27, will be the last day teachers will take grades.
Progress reports will be distributed Tuesday, Oct. 3.

As you know our children will be participating in the High School Homecoming Parade. If you are

interested please send back last week’s blue form and we will send information home with your child.

COOKIE DOUGH SALES

Due to a discrepancy in due dates we have extended the Cookie Dough/Popcorn Sales until
Wednesday, Sept. 27. THIS WILL BE THE LAST DAY TO QUALIFY FOR THE GRAND PRIZE. Thank
you for your understanding.



